
 

 

Historical Architectural Review Board (HARB) 

 Meeting Minutes 

Dolington Village Signage 

June 29, 2015 

  

 

The meeting was called to order at 3 pm.  Present were Member Doreen Ruffe, Member Peter Ortilano 

and Member Dave Kuhns 

 

The application is for the installation of three Dolington Village identification signs. The overall 

project includes traffic calming measures for Washington Crossing Road (Route 532) & Dolington 

Road. 

 

The proposed signs are three foot by two foot. They are similar in design and color to the existing 

Upper Makefield Township identification signage placed at various road entrances in the Township.  

 

It was noted the Historical Advisory Commission reviewed the sign rendering and submitted their 

meeting minutes. The rendering depicts a 1--- where the date will be. The Historical Advisory 

Commission wishes to review the date further and make recommendations.  

 

The HARB voted 3-0 to recommend to the Board of Supervisors that the Certificate of 

Appropriateness be approved. 

 

       

 

Respectfully submitted, 

David A. Kuhns 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                        Date 7/9/2015 


